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COVID-19 School Closure Precaution: 
Boys' Latin will be closed from March 16, 
2020 through April 13, 2020. The earliest we 
will resume in-school instruction is April 14, 
2020. In place of in-school instruction, we 
have implemented a distance learning 
program for all BL students.  
Please refer to our website for our most up-
to-date information and important details: 

www.boyslatin.org 
• Spring Break begins on Monday, April 6th 

through Monday, April 13th. Students 
resume distance learning lessons on 
Tues., April 14th  

• PSSA and Keystone Exams have been 
CANCELLED!!! 

• ALL STUDENTS have been assigned work 
via Google Classroom for all seven 
classes, and they should contact 
teachers during the posted office hours, 
as well as complete all assigned work 
for all seven classes they’re enrolled in 
during Term Three. If a student has 
technical issues or difficulty accessing his 
Boys' Latin account, please email: 

 BLaccountinfo@boyslatin.org 

*Important* PowerSchool Notification 

Do NOT use PowerSchool to e-mail your 

Warrior’s teachers.  If you are trying to contact 

teachers, please use their direct e-mail address.  

 

 
 

 
Monday, March 30th:   

• Food Distribution of non-perishable 
items will be available at the main 
entrance on Monday, March 30th from 
8:00am-10:00am at the middle school 
(for the week of March 30th- April 3rd). 
Students/Parents/Guardians may pick 
up breakfast and lunch.  

• To request a loaner Chromebook, Email: 
BLaccountinfo@boyslatin.org with the 
student’s first name, last name and 
grade level by 11:59pm on Saturday, 
March 28th. Students/ Parents/ 
Guardians can pick up the loaner 
Chromebooks on Monday, March 30th 
from 8:00am-10:00am at the main 
entrance of the middle school.   

• Our social workers are available to 
students in need of emotional support. 
Mr. Bourne (MS Social Worker) can be 
reached at kbourne@boyslatin.org  and  
Ms. Morales (HS Social Worker) can be 
reached at ymorales@boyslatin.org. 

• Specialized Education continues to be 
provided to our students who receive 
specialized services.  Please refer to the 
Special Education FAQ found on our 
website: www.boyslatin.org 

Thank you to the entire Boys’ Latin community of 

parents, families, faculty, staff and partnerships for 

coming together as a Collaborative Community to 

support each other. Remain safe!        -Principal Allen 

Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia Middle School Ledger 
Friday, March 27, 2020 
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